
ST.JOHN’S COLLEGE
Annapolis, Maryland 21404

December 14, 1966

Dear Laura:

Mary and I are Indeed sorry that the reception in 
your honor comes at a time ehen we are east rather than 
west. Ille do want to join your many friends in congratu­
lating you upon your Golden Anniversary. You have certainly 
had a most distinguished career in photography and all of 
us ows you an immense debt of gratitude for the pleasure 
which your pictures have given us.

We will hops to see you after our return in
January.

With warm good wishes for Christmas and the Nsw
Year,

Most sincerely,

Richard D. Weigle 
President

Bliss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del fflonte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico


